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Dr P. Tyrer Classification ofNeurosis
Dr E. C. Welldon Mother, Madonna, Whore: the

idealization and denigration ofmotherhood
Dr D. G. Wilkinson Depression: recognition and

treatment

College policies
The Library staffhave produced a print-out from the
Policy Index database which lists the main College
policy documents to appear in the Bulletin since 1971.
The publication includes a keyword index, as well as a
list of the College bodies or committees responsible
for these documents; Royal College of Psychiatrists
(1989) Index to Statements, Guidelines and Policy
Documents ofthe College 1971-89. Price: £2.00.

Urgent Examinations Notice

Discipline at written paper centres

The Court ofElectors has become most concerned at
several recent incidents in which certain candidates
have refused to stop writing when asked to do so by
Invigilators.

Any future violation of the Examination discipline
will not be viewed leniently by the Court of Electors.
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Were you there?
A group photograph of members of the Royal
Medico-Psychological Association taken by the
Royal Society of Medicine Photographic and Film
Unit is now hanging outside the library office. The
photograph dates from about 1970 and shows 46
men and three women at what was probably one
ofthe last meetings ofthe RMPA before it became the
Royal College ofPsychiatrists. The President, Martin
Cuthbert, is in the centre of the group and some of
the other figures have also been identified. We
would welcome any suggestions as to the remaining
members of the group.

SUSAN FLOATE
Librarian

Candidates who break the Examination rules in this
way will not only be disqualified immediately but will
also run the risk of being banned from making any
future attempt at the Examination.

It is a matter of urgency that all potential candi­
dates should be fully aware of this very serious mat­
ter, and it would be particularly helpful if Clinical
Tutors could take the opportunity of warning all
such trainees under their supervision.

Election of Honorary Officers

The nominating meeting of Council for Honorary
Officers will be held on 3 May 1990 and the last date
for receiving nominations will therefore be 31 May

Report available

Council recently approved a Report Guidelines on
Good Practice in the Use ofBehavioural Treatments
which is available from the College upon request at
£2.00 per copy.

1990. Further details about these elections will be
circulated with the next edition of the Bulletin.

Erratum

Elections to the Fellowship, 1990
In the March issue ofthe Psychiatric Bulletin (p. 187)
Professor S. L. Purshotamdas should have read
Professor L. P. Shah.
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